
To whom it may concern, 
  
I would like to opt for the status quo at 55-85 Curtis Street.  
 
The present Residential & Open Space zoning were emphasised to the purchaser 
when the Council sold the land. 
There is now a covenant preventing supermarkets and this should remain. I do not 
think that the public would have been asked to comment on rules about supermarkets 
if there had been a report telling the Mayor and Councillors about the covenant, The 
item in today's Dominion Post is relevant to this.. See below. 
The ecological and other values of the land would be ruined if commercial or 
industrial zoning was permitted. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Sean Thompson, 
3a Sydenham Street, 
Northland. 
 
 
Sean Thompson 
0274 939 603  
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